STATE OF MICHIGAN
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

LANSING

JAMES J. BLANCHARD

GOVERNOR

September 26, 1988

Mr. Bradley James Felt
6411 Sheringham
Birmingham, Michigan 48101

Dear Mr. Felt:

Congratulations on your grant award from the Michigan Council for the
Arts. Through this award, the Council recognizes excellence in artistic
quality. It is a testament to your own efforts in producing art of the
highest caliber.

On behalf of the people of Michigan, I thank you for your commitment to
making the arts an important part of our state's quality of life. Your
contribution is critical to securing the arts as a vital and lasting legacy.

Again, congratulations on your grant award. Best wishes for a successful
and rewarding project in the coming year.

Sincerely,

James J. Blanchard
Governor
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